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Join Us in Our Mission to Support
Newborns in Gaza

Second Appeal

Dear Supporters,

Urgent Call for Baby Incubators for Infants in Gaza

In November 2024, WFWP Europe launched its first appeal for baby incubators to support infants in Gaza.
Our goal is to raise €8,500, and thanks to the generous contributions from our members in Italy, Ireland,
and the UK, we have already raised over €4,000.

However, we still need your help to reach our target. The situation for newborns in Gaza remains critical,
and every moment counts. We are actively seeking to connect with the appropriate hospitals and




institutions to ensure that these funds are directed where they are most needed. Until the conflict
subsides, we are prepared to collect the funds and ring fence the money until we have a pathway into
Gaza.

| want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to everyone who has already donated. Your generosity is going to
make a difference! But we must keep the momentum going. This is a serious and urgent cause that
requires our collective effort.

If you wish to donate, please see the bank transfer details below.

If you would like to conduct a fundraising gathering, please be in touch with your national WFWP
representative. Together, we can provide the lifesaving support that these vulnerable infants desperately
need.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,
Mitty Tohma
President
WFWP Europe

See how you can help










